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Mind your manners 
 

At Wickersley, manners and kindness are important to us, and that’s why we've 
made it a whole-school priority this year. All students have been taught about the 

value of manners and kindness and now everyone in school is being encouraged 
to mind their manners, always. 
 

Research has shown that students who think of their school as a kind place form 
stronger relationships with their peers and teachers, leading to improved well-

being and better grades. By prioritising manners and kindness, we aim to create 
a school where everyone feels valued and respected. There will be more work 
done in school on kindness in the weeks ahead.  

We know that manners and kindness are important to our parents and guardians 
too.  Please help us promote a culture of kindness and respect by reminding your 

child to mind their manners at all times. 
 

 
 

 

 
Uniform and equipment 

 
Uniform and equipment are important. Taking pride in our appearance and being 

equipped to learn is the Wickersley Way. Please check that your child has the 

correct school uniform ready for the first week back. We understand there have 
been supply issues, but we expect everyone to be in full uniform by then. If 

you're still having trouble finding specific items, please let us know. 
 

It's important to check that your child has all the necessary school stationery 
and supplies too. This includes: 
 

● A pencil case filled with pens, pencils, and other equipment.  

 
● A bag large enough to carry exercise books, a mobile phone (invisible 

whilst at school), a PE kit, and a water bottle.  

 
 



 
 

 
And finally… 

 
Thank you again for your continued support during this busy half term. We look 
forward to welcoming your child back refreshed and ready to learn on Monday 4th 

November, 2024.  
 

 
Have a restful break.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mr T Hardcastle 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 


